HAWTHORNDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Polton Avenue Rd, Bonnyrigg, EH19 2NZ

0131 271 4600
13 November 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

MILK MONEY

If you wish your child to have milk in Term 2 (January to April) we would ask that you complete the attached slip and return with payment of £8.32.  Please can you send this in to your child’s class teacher no later than Friday, 11th December.  

Please note that due to difficulties experienced with people ignoring the deadline date, we will not be able to extend the date and your child will therefore not receive milk if payment is not received.  Please make cheques payable to ‘Midlothian Council’ and write your name and address on the back of the cheque.  
If your child receives free school meals/clothing grant, he/she will also receive free milk, or if you have already paid for milk for the whole year, you should ignore this letter.

All pupils in Primary 1-3 are automatically entitled to a free school meal but this does not mean they are automatically entitled to free school milk.  If you wish your child to receive free school milk, then you must complete an application form for submission to Midlothian Council.  A form is available on request from the school office.
Please complete the attached slip and return to the school office with payment if applicable, no later than Friday 11th December 2015.    

Yours sincerely

GWEN MAITLAND 

Headteacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………
MILK LETTER

Childs Name …………………………………………………..

Class ……………..


               I do not wish my child to have milk




               I enclose payment of £8.32 for Term 2 (January- April 2016)


  My child is currently entitled to free school milk


  My child is in Primary 1-3 and I would like an application form for free milk

